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Robert M. L. Baker, Jr. Ph. D.

From: George Chapline [chapline1@linl.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2004 12:48 PM
To: robert.baker. jr@comcast.net
Subject: Re: Gravitational-Wave Research

Dear Bob,

I'm very pleased to hear that someone is interested in funding your research on HFGW; I've always
thought this was worth pursuing. As you probably well know both DARPA and NSF are part of "old
boys" networks. Unless you personally are a close friend with someone there - forget it. Just be thankful
that the Chinese are not as close minded on the subject of HFGW as the U S funding establishment.

george chapline

HFGW = High-Frequency Gravitational Waves

DARPA = Defense Advanced Research Projects Agency (the research and
development agency for the US Department of Defense)

NSF = National Science Foundation

Dr. Chapline is the senior physicist at the Lawrence Livermore
National Laboratory, USA. He was Edward Teller’s Principal Assistant. Teller
developed the Hydrogen Bomb.



